
Elternverein der Volksschule-Europaschule, 1200 Wien Vorgartenstraße 95-97 
ZVR-Zahl: 162869394, SKZ 920081 

elternverein@gtvs-europaschule.at 

 

Vienna, in November  2022 

 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

The parents' association of the school "Europaschule" is a community based on solidarity, managed 
by parents and representing the interests of parents in the school. 

We also organize many projects for children as well as school events. 

For this school year, among others, an additional greening of the inner schoolyard is planned. 

 

The membership fee is to be paid once per family and school, regardless of the number of children. If 
you pay a membership fee for a parents' association in other schools, the fees in individual schools are 
reduced (EV = parents' association): 

Due to the pandemic situation we reduced the membership fee for the actual school year to 15€: 

1 attended school with EV: 15 € in our school 

2 attended schools with EV: half (€ 7.50) in our school 

3 attended schools with EV: one third (5 €, -) in our school 

In case of any questions, please contact us via E-Mail! 

 

Please pay the membership fee in the amount of € 15,- for the whole school year 2022/2023 with 

the indication of the class and the name of the child/children in the school „Europaschule“:  

• in the labeled envelope you recieved 
hand in your kids teacher until November, 16th 
 

If the payment is a burden, a symbolic Euro is also welcome! Addition donations are always 

welcome! 

 

Thank you very much for your support! 

 

Thomas Meitz Florian Frommlet 
Chairman Treasurer 

 


